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The Higgs boson was discovered in 
2012 at the Large Hadron Collider 
at CERN, almost half a century after 
its theoretical prediction.  

The long awaited experimental 
observation was the result of years 
of detector design, construction, 
and advanced data analysis by 
thousands of experimental particle 
physicists at the ATLAS and CMS 
experiments.  

But what did we learn in the years following its discovery? And what do we still want to 
learn more about this crucial particle?  

In this colloquium, I will give overview of the main lessons we learned from the studies of 
the Higgs boson over the recent years, and the discoveries we still anticipate in the 
upcoming LHC data, after upgrading the particle accelerator and detectors at CERN. 

 

Join us for coffee starting 3:30 p.m. Refreshments will be served after the lecture. 
For more information contact the host: Julia Even (j.even@rug.nl)  

Website:    http://www.rug.nl/research/vsi/colloquia/  
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